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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
December 6, 2022 

 
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board 
Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally approved on the 
Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 
1. $100.00 from Angela Edwards, Camano Island resident, to help pay for Stanwood High 

School JV Cheer Spirit Gear 
 

2. $122.09 from the Stanwood High School Booster Club for football helmets. 
 

3. $541.06 from Cedarhome Elementary PTO to cover transportation costs for the 4th grade field 
to Swans Trail Farm in Snohomish on October 17, 2022. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 


